
 
 

 

Product Obsolescence Notification  

 

 
BU-018966-SL  
Issue Date : 25 March 2020  

 

 

Dear valued customer, 
 
Whilst we continue to invest in our Bulgin brand through development of new products, following a 
strategic review of our Bulgin portfolio, a number of mature products will be made obsolete to ensure 
ongoing competitiveness of our remaining portfolio in our ever-changing market.    
 
The following products will be made obsolete within the following timescales:  
 

1. Formal customer notification beginning 25th March 2020 
2. Final customer order date by 25th May 2020 
3. Final ship date to customer by  25th July 2020 

 

Part no. 

PX0717/4/15/ST 

PX0717/7/15/ST 

PX0717/6/15/ST 

PX0717/5/15/ST 

PX0717/3/15/ST 

PX0717/2/15/ST 

PX0718/6/15/ST 

PX0718/5/15/ST 

PX0718/4/15/ST 

PX0718/3/15/ST 

PX0718/2/15/ST 

PX0718/1/15/ST 

 
 
If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please do not hesitate to contact your local sales 
representative or authorised distributors.  
 
Notes: 
Please note that Bulgin ltd reserves the right to limit lifetime buy quantities based on capacity and 
material availability.  

Customer service and technical support for these products are available up to 1 year post the date 

listed above. 

 


